January, 2010
Dear brothers, sisters, boys and girls,

The Adopt-A-Book Program is ready to be implemented for the new year of 2010. We hope you will take advantage of this great opportunity. The program not only sparks your interest in reading of spiritual books, but it also increases the number of books available to you in Canaan Church. The Canaan library is about to grant open to all of you soon.

Library book recommendation has been ready and awaited your selections. Most of the books in English were recommended by Pastor Bob and Dr. Fred Lo. Their dedications to the kids of Canaan church are much appreciated. A list of the books to be adopted is posted on Canaan website (http://www.ocmccp.org/) in member login (please ask Pastor Lee, Isabel or us for logon user name and password as it was announced), including a short review, author and price. Please take some time to go over the list with your children (or parents). If you decide to participate, make your selection and fill out the attached form (it is also available on Canaan website). A bill will be sent to you following the receipt of your order form. PLEASE DO NOT SEND A CHECK OR CASH UNITL YOU HAVE RECEIVED A BILL. As soon as your payment is received, you will receive the books. In addition, a nameplate stating you have adopted that book will be put inside the front cover. The new book will then be put into circulation of Canaan church members, and you will be the first one to take it home. Not only have you left a legacy at Canaan church, but by adopting a book, you also have a tax deduction. 
Keep in mind that books are available on a first-requested basis. If your choice has already been adopted, your order form will be returned in the hope that you will make another selection. 

You are highly encouraged to adopt a book as a gift to you children, siblings and friends. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any question. (yushinch@yahoo.com or pui_lui_kwong@hotmail.com).

Thank you in advance for your support.
“But grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To Him be glory both now and forever! Amen.”(2Pe 3:18)
Yours Sincerely,
Debbie Cheng

Flora Kwong

OCM Canaan Church Library Committee

